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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 4:48 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 2:01 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Cindy Dionne 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I am a Hydro customer and I would like to know when these rate increases will stop.  The average 
homeowner is unable to live comfortably as the bills keep climbing.  I can assure you that my salary 
has not climbed anywhere near enough to cover all these costs.  It's not bad enough that we have to 
chose between doing laundry and running the air conditioner but my property value has decreased 
as only a moron would chose to move into a Hydro one serviced home.  I strongly advise that the 
decision to raise rates be refused as the average person cannot continue to live under these 
conditions.  Moving out of province will be our only option soon. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 




